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Densonal Votices,  nnouncements
& Random Tletes

Quite a Week for the Plomers

Not only did Judy and Jim celebrate 40 years of
matrimonial bliss in late February, but their son, Rob,
was included in Chestnut Park’s full-page Globe and Mail
awards announcement. Congratulations to all!

Speaking of Anniversaries...

Quite apart from Canada’s 150th anniversary, 2017
marks Picton’s 180th as well as the 225th anniversary of
the founding of Prince Edward County. Also celebrating
Golden (50th) Anniversaries this year are Mt. Tabor and
some of the County’s museums .

Printcraft

The Mirror is sending a shout-out to the community
about the terrific services Heather van Vlack and her
team at Printcraft offer to Prince Edward County. Apart
from printing The Mirror each month, the company has
added several new products and services including
passport photographs and wide-format inkjet printing.
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1955 County Road 17
Milford, ON KOK 2P0
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Thank You!

On behalf of the South Marysburgh Recreation Board, |
want to thank all the people who helped put the 2017
Milford Winter Carnival together. Volunteers are what
make our community strong and vibrant.

Our thanks go to: Heather Munroe for calling the
Bingo with help from Libby and Suzie; Karen Gyde for
buying the prizes on behalf of the Recreation Board, and
to Cath Collins, Bree Seeley and the Black River Cheese
Company for donating prizes; QEOS Scouting Group for
putting on another well attended pancake breakfast;
Sandie Blackford and Catherine Reilly for the “Getting
Cozy” knitting project that saw a few first timers try their
hand at knitting; Ril Giles for the children’s craft of the
mitten wreath; Carol Branscombe and Janelle Shaw for
helping all the children make their very creative sock
puppets; Helen Ward, and Erin and Celeste Johnston who
manned the food booth and managed to stay warm; Ron
Keays, Jessie Parker and Mark Kelly who set up and
supervised the outdoor activities on the ball diamond;
Blaine Way for the ever popular wagon rides around
Milford; the South Marysburgh Volunteer Firemen for
holding their annual cold water/ice recuse demonstration
on the Mill Pond; and lastly to Bruce Dowdell who
manages to be in two places at once and is the main
organizer of the Winter Carnival.

We also wish to thank all the people and families who
came out to support the Winter Carnival. We hope you all
had a great time!

Johanna McCarthy, Secretary, South Marysburgh
Recreation Board

Todd Smith, MPP
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